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Ljubljana, 5th November, 2012
Invitation to the preparatory visit for the Leonardo da Vinci mobility project 2013 – 2015

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The Upper-Secondary School of Electrical and Computer Engineering and Technical Gymnasium Ljubljana is organising the preparatory visit, which will take place at the premises of The Upper- Secondary School of Electrical and Computer Engineering, between 6th and 10th January, 2013. The meeting is organised to prepare the next Leonardo da Vinci mobility project 2013 – 2015 on the basis of reciprocity for all the partners involved. The mobility will be organised for the students’ on-the-job-training in 2013 – 15. The proposal of the students’ placements under the working title JATA is attached to this invitation.
We are inviting the director, headmaster, international coordinators any teachers involved in the mobility at your partner school. 

We are looking forward to meeting you in Ljubljana. In case of any further need of information, please contact the international coordinator Vida Vidmar at the e-mail address: vida.vidmar@guest.arnes.si; the mobile phone number +386 41 70 60 79. 
Yours faithfully, 

Vida Vidmar 








Silvester Tratar

International project coordinator





Headmaster
